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Cleveland Baptist Association Announces Release of CBA Theological Education Fund Scholarship Application Package
Applications are due on or before December 31, 2020
Cleveland, Ohio:  The CBA Theological Education Scholarship Fund was established in 2002 to encourage and support the theological education of individuals preparing for ministry in the local church. The first scholarship was awarded in 2002, and since that time, the awards have continued to be distributed. 
If you are a seminary or Bible college student pursuing theological, ministry or biblical studies at an accredited institution, and would be interested in applying for a scholarship, please contact the CBA office at 216-325-7730 and request an application package.
Scholarships are limited to applicants who are currently members in good standing of CBA affiliated churches.
For more information please call the Scholarship Fund Administrator, Rev. Camille D. Brown at 216-325-7730.  
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